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Mr. Tom Doherty,

Director of Planning,

South Dublin County Council,
Planning Department,

Bonds & Contributions,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

DUBLIN 24.

Dear Mr. Doherty,

I refer to your recent letter in relation to 'Liffey Valley Park' Report. While the Office of
Public Works facilitated the production of the report on the proposed Liffey Valley Lincar
Park. the implementation of steps to bring the Park into existence are a matter for the Local
Authoritics concerned and the Department of Environment, Heritage & Local Government.

The Office of Public Works acknowledge that we manage several State properties which
might be integrated into such a Park and we would of course be happy to contribute to any
plan being put in place to further the project.

We do not, however, feel that we are the right body to provide a coordinating role and would
consider that such a role is more proper to the Local Authorities concerned.

Yours sincerely.
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